
 
Headteacher 
Miss Carolyn Holmes BA (Hons) QTS 

               30th September 2016 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our year 6 children and staff have had a great week at Windmill Hill this week. The weather has 
been fantastic for them and they have enjoyed taking part in lots of activities which I am sure you 
will enjoy hearing all about from them over the weekend. We are sending this news email to give 
you some information (see attached) about the school photographs on Monday 10th October and 
to remind you of a few dates.... 
 
Harvest Festival Services - Tuesday 4th October 
We will be celebrating Harvest Festival at our services at Busbridge Church on Tuesday 4th 
October. Timings as follows:  Years 3 & 4 - 9.30am / Years 5 & 6 - 11.00am 
All parents and carers are welcome to join us – we would love to see you there. 
 
We will be collecting donations for the Godalming Food Bank as detailed in last week’s newsletter. 
Here is a reminder of things to bring to donate: instant coffee and hot chocolate, packets of instant 
mash, instant noodles and savoury crackers, tinned vegetables (not baked beans), pot noodles 
and savoury rice, cartons of long life juice and UHT milk, bottles of squash, washing up liquid, 
laundry washing liquid, toilet rolls, shower gel, toothbrushes (singles not multipacks), shampoo, 
baby products, j-cloths and wet wipes. 
 
Please can the children bring in their donations to school on the morning of Tuesday 4th October 
and they will then carry them over when we go to the church.  
 
Parking notice – Friday 7th October 
We are giving you advance notice that on Friday 7th October there is a wedding at Busbridge 
Church. The service starts at 1.30pm and the wedding party has booked the village hall car park 
for those attending the service. Traffic and parking on this day may be an issue at pick up time and 
we would advise you to walk where possible or park away from the school site. 
 
School Photos – Monday 10th October  
Please find attached details regarding the school photographs which are being taken on Monday 
10th October in school.  
 
Year 6 letters 
Please can we also remind year 6 parents to return any opt out forms for the Weigh and Measure 
programme and the Bikeability consent forms and payment on Monday 3rd October. Year 6 data 
sheets will be sent home with the children on Monday 3rd October for you to check and return. 
 
Friends of Busbridge Junior School Fireworks Event - Thursday 3rd November from 6-8pm. 
SAVE THE DATE - our fantastic fireworks evening will take place this year on Thursday 3rd 
November. Our Bar and BBQ will be open from 6pm with the amazing Firework Spectacular at 
7pm. 
 
This evening is a big favourite with the children so save the date and look out for further 
information including how to book your tickets in the coming week! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Carolyn Holmes 
Headteacher 
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